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Dear Colleagues:
 
We’d like to bring your attention to this resource compiled by the Office of Academic Personnel:
Compendium of Measures to Support Faculty Given COVID-19 Disruptions. This resource will
continue to be updated as additional measures are implemented.
 
You may find a catalogue of the Academic Senate’s previous communications related to academic
personnel issues, instruction, and policy guidance during COVID-19 here.
 
Best wishes,

Joanna Ho, Chair
Academic Senate – Irvine Division
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